
Bio 

 

Taylor Brumbeloe has served the NC Office of the State Controller since 2015. She 

has served in her current role as Deputy State Controller of the NCFS Division 

since January 2024. She previously served as the NCFS Functional Manager from 

January 2021 to January 2024 where she managed the functional support staff for 

the State’s primary accounting and cash management systems – NCAS and NCFS. 

Prior to that, she served as the Central Compliance Manager at OSC where she 

managed various statewide programs such as eCommerce, Cash Management, 

Federal reporting and Accounts Receivable reporting. Taylor worked in the private 

industry for 8 years and began her State Government career serving in 

eCommerce and Cash Management roles for 5 years in the NC State University 

Controller’s Office. Taylor has a Bachelor of Science in Finance from Western 

Carolina University.   

 


